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A MATTER OF STEWARDSHIP 
 
 

  As Christians, the stewardship of our offerings is a serious matter. We are to be good stewards 
of that with which we have been entrusted by God. With the deterioration of circumstances in 
Haiti, some may be concerned that a continued investment of the Lord’s wealth in that country 
may constitute an issue of poor stewardship. Perhaps God would have you direct your giving to a 
more positive environment. 
 
  However things may seem, consider this ! the ministries of GSM remain 100% active and 
effective ! 
 

 ● 1700+ students begin their school day with the songs of faith, Bible readings, and 
     prayer during morning assembly. 
 

 ● the high school students go deeper into God’s Word in their daily Bible class. 
 

 ● in addition, all of our students attend weekly chapel with songs and preaching. 
 

 ● three proven men of God lead the spiritual thrust of our work: Maxie Michelle,  
    Jean Claude Blaise, and Gourneau Norcejour. All three are alumni of our GSM schools. 
 

 ● our medical clinic at Savane Carre is fully operational, continuing to minister to the  
    needs of the people in that region. 
 

 ● there are 160+ Haitians on staff at GSM. They work in a multitude of capacities from  
    nurse to guard to groundskeeper to teacher to chaplain. Thanks to your support, GSM  
    has never failed to make our monthly payroll in Haiti. Jobs are scarce in Haiti. And it may  
    not be much, but what they do earn is of critical importance to our Haitian staff and 
    their families. 
 
  Last Thursday (Nov 11) Bill & Christian were at Haitian customs working to complete the 
inspection of our Christmas container, and gain its release from the government. During that 
process Bill was surprised and deeply moved by the number of Haitians that greeted him, asking 
how he was doing. You see, many  missionaries have left Haiti. Bill’s familiar face and presence 
seemed to touch those Haitians. He has been there twenty-five years. His is a well-known face to 
the Haitian people.  
 

  The work of GSM in Haiti is the life work of Bill & Sandy. They remain 100% assured of God’s 
call on their lives, and 100% committed to the work of GSM in Haiti. They hope you will continue 
in your confidence and support of the work of GSM. 
 
    “God commendeth his love toward us, in that, while we were yet sinners, Christ died for us.” 
 

                    - Romans 5:8 
 
  Yes, Haiti seems to be made up of an incorrigible, impossible people. But then, so were we, 
until, in His love, God came down and saved us. 

 

The Work of  GSM  
 

Your support is the means by which GSM is able to provide Christian Education to over 1700 children in 
grades 1-12, support our Haitian staff of over 160 workers, support our American missionaries, continue 
the medical care we provide for our staff and students, and continue sharing the Gospel in a multitude of 
ways. Pray for us. Contact us at any time ) 
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